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ADDENDUM #1 
  

To: All Companies Interested in Submitting a Bid 
From: Allison Millikin, Purchasing Agent 

Bid: Trailer Mounted Impact Attenuator with Arrow Board (Bid #PUR0518-183);  
Dated:  May 24, 2018 

Subject: Addendum #1 (1 page) 
Date: June 1, 2018 

 

 

The following questions and/or clarifications were asked relative to the above-listed Request for Bid. This 
memo is sent for clarification to all companies to whom the bid was sent. 
 
Question:  Will the City of Cedar Rapids accept the Energy Absorption Vorteq TL-3 TMA and an arrow board 
other than Ver Mac? 
Answer:  The City will accept the Energy Absorption Vorteq TL-3 TMA.  The City will accept the Ver Mac 25 LED 
4’x 8’ Arrow Board or equivalent.  It is the sole discretion of the City to make the determination if a product 
will be acceptable as an equivalent.  Vendor shall specify make and model of equipment when bidding.  The 
City requests customer contacts that are currently using the product to accompany the bid submittal.   
 
Question:  We do not offer VerMac arrow boards on our trailer, and would like to request a substitution of 
either a Wanco or Work Area Protection arrow board.  Is this possible, or must the unit have a VerMac? 
Answer:  The City will accept the Ver Mac 25 LED 4’x 8’ Arrow Board or equivalent.  It is the sole discretion of 
the City to make the determination if a product will be acceptable as an equivalent.  Vendor shall specify make 
and model of equipment when bidding.  The City requests customer contacts that are currently using the 
product to accompany the bid submittal.   
 
Question:  Do you have the specifications you want for size of Attenuator? 
Answer:  Please refer to Attachment A – Bid Pricing Form for the specifications. 
 
Question:  Do you have the specifications you want for size of Arrow Board? 
Answer:  Please refer to Attachment A – Bid Pricing Form for the specifications. 
 
Question:  Do you want Letters available on Arrow Board as well, as in a Message Board, or just Directional 
Arrow only? 
Answer:  The City is requesting an Arrow Board. 
 
Question:  Manual or Hydraulic for Arrow Board and Attenuator? 
Answer:  The City is requesting Manual. 
 
Question:  Do you have a picture of the equipment you want for bid? 
Answer:  The City does not have a picture of the equipment.  Please refer to Attachment A – Bid Pricing Form 
for the specifications. 
 
 

All addenda that you receive shall become a part of the contract documents and shall be 
acknowledged and dated on the bottom of the Signature Page (page 13). The deadline for bid 
submittal is Thursday, June 7, 2018 at 3:00pm CDT. 


